POE 1: Walnut|Street/Olde
Linceln Hig way #

On Monday 7/29/2019 at 11:09 pm, a
WWD was reported traveling EB in the WB
lanes of US-30 leaving Ogden. The 911
caller stated that the WWD did not start at
the westbound exit ramp to US-169. The
two possible points of entry are Walnut
St/0ld Lincoln Highway and the US-169 to
US-30 WB entrance ramp. There are no
cameras in the area. Boone County Sheriff
was unable to locate the WWD.

POE 2: US-169 to US-
4 rw—ﬁ'—l':— 30 WB on-ramp (with

driver turning wrong way
at end of ramp)




